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Dear Softball Fans, 
 
I am honored and excited to welcome some of the best collegiate softball players and programs 
in the country to Clearwater, Florida, for the Michele Smith Pediatric Cancer Invitational. After 
great success with the inaugural 2016 event, we are pleased to return for a second year. The 
tournament is presented in partnership with the City of Clearwater, the St. Pete/Clearwater 
Sports Commission, IBERIABANK, and Spectrum.  
 
When speaking to student-athletes, I tell them the character traits of determination, focus, 
work ethic, perseverance, and passion can assist them through not only athletic endeavors but 
they can also be used as life skills for success. These traits will extend beyond the diamond this 
weekend as the elite competition benefits two very worthwhile nonprofit organizations.  
 
First, we are supporting the National Pediatric Cancer Foundation. The NPCF funds research to 
find less toxic, more targeted therapies to ultimately find a cure for pediatric cancer. Second, 
we are supporting Clearwater For Youth, a nonprofit organization dedicated to making sure no 
child is turned away due to financial concerns and elevating youth sports in our community and 
beyond.   
 
On behalf of the National Pediatric Cancer Foundation and Clearwater For Youth, thank you to 
all the schools, families, and our partners for their contributions to this great weekend.  
 
Thank you!  

 
Michele Smith 
 




